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The School Committee met as part of the Advisory Board Meeting.   
 
Eric Hipp opened the meeting at 8:44 pm.  
 
Michael Devine introduced the School Committee members and Hull Public School personnel 
that were present.  He then explained that the school department is in the middle of developing a 
Strategic Plan and told them the steps and timeline involved in the process.  Dave Degennaro 
informed the board of changes to the budget since developing it and that there will be 
continuous changes, but as always, the school department will stay within its means.  Some of 
the changes included, votech move ins, increase in out-of-district tuitions and transportation, 
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lower enrollment, adding a behavior program at the middle school and building maintenance.  
He then highlighted some of the great things happening at the Hull Public Schools.   
The School Department is pleased to be at the Town Managers recommended number, 
reflecting a level services budget.   
 
Discussion with the Advisory Board focused on: 
• Enrollment and long term space needs 
• Building utilization 
• Maintenance of buildings 
 
Adjournment 
Motion: Stephanie Peters    Second: David Twombly 
Move to adjourn the meeting at 10:24 p.m. 
Vote: 5-0-0 
 

These Minutes of a meeting of the 
Hull School Committee were 
approved and adopted by the 
Committee on June 4, 2018. 

 
 
Lucas Patenaude, Secretary 
Hull School Committee 


